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I wish to express my concerns with regard to this plan.  I have lived in Slimbridge for 

over 30 years, and do not want it turned into one large stretch of houses merging with all 

the surrounding villages. 

 

I treasure the green fields for walking my dog, seeing the wildlife, and enjoying picnics 

with my grandchildren.   

 

The extra house will bring with them, extra noise and pollution, let alone more problems 

with the village school and doctors surgeries not being able to cope. 

 

There is Already a large development in Box Road, that has been completed in the last few 

years and another that is underway. 

 

I feel it is totally unfair to build more houses so close to these developments, that have 

already have, and will have an effect on our local area. 

 

Please think again. 

 

 

  

  

Sent from my iPad 


